Dear Participants in the SFZC Contingent to the Pride Parade:

Rainbow greetings!  

The Pride Parade is drawing near.  I have some more information for you about the big day.

There will be a group leaving from SFZC at 9:30 AM on Sunday the 26th (just in case you lost track of the date) to travel by Muni to our gathering spot.  If you are a monitor, it is important for you to join this group so that you can register as a monitor.  Also, we will be decorating the truck while we wait to step off so please come to help.  

You are also welcome to join the contingent at our assembly location but please be sure to be there before noon.  Be aware that the later you arrive, the harder it will be to get there as the numbers of people on the streets increase.  Our location is Main between Mission and Howard, block N.

Wear comfortable shoes, bring sunscreen, sunglasses, a hat, water and snacks/food.  There will be toilets available at the assembly areas.

If you have robes and wish to wear them, you are welcome to do so.  Rainbow colors and celebratory clothes are also welcome.  

Finally, We Need More Monitors.  Please consider registering as a monitor.  The actual walking part is not very long, only about 45 minutes.  
Here are the links for the video and form.  It doesn't take very long to do.  We can also take turns if there are enough monitors. 
Contingent Monitors must watch this training video.
Register as a Monitor using this form.    
The Contingent name is San Francisco Zen Center
YOUR GROUP'S CODE IS SFZ251   


It will be a fun day. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.   choku.proudfoot@sfzc.org

Warm Bows,
Choku


Choku Proudfoot
Pronouns: They/Them

